
This Message Is From an External Sender
This message came from outside your organization.

From: Jennifer Lindquist
To: Scott Reale
Cc: John Piotrowski; Suzanne Whitacre; Michael Cox; Andrew Ockerman
Subject: RE: ZBA Follow Up - PZ #23-11000016 & PZ #PZ #23-11000017
Date: Thursday, April 25, 2024 5:16:20 PM

Good Afternoon Scott,
 
Brief Description on New Plans: Page 3 on Existing Conditions show “Existing Mooring
Pile to be removed” and Page 4 on Proposed Conditions show “Mooring Piles to be
installed” therefore vessels will be moored in the slips provided by the MFOL.
 
Thanks,
 
Jennifer Lindquist
Operations Manager
THE DOCK EXPERTS
2670 North Federal Highway
Lighthouse Point, FL 33064
754-200-4852
jenniferl@yourdockexperts.com
 
 
From: Scott Reale <Scott.Reale@copbfl.com> 
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2024 3:01 PM
To: Jennifer Lindquist <jenniferl@yourdockexperts.com>
Cc: John Piotrowski <johnp@yourdockexperts.com>; Suzanne Whitacre
<suzannew@yourdockexperts.com>; Michael Cox <michaelc@yourdockexperts.com>; Andrew
Ockerman <andrewo@yourdockexperts.com>
Subject: RE: ZBA Follow Up - PZ #23-11000016 & PZ #PZ #23-11000017
 
Hi Jennifer,
 
Would you be able to include a brief memo explaining and clarifying how these plans deviate from
the ones previously presented to the ZBA? Typically the ZBA only wants to review documents that
went before the MAB. But if these are simply minor housekeeping issues, just let us know what is
different and why it’s different, and hopefully we can take this to ZBA on 5/16 without issue.
 
And yes, with regard to Ms. Cutt, staff has already advised her that we will secure an alternate Board
Member to attend the 5/16/2024 ZBA meeting.
 
Thanks,
 


